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The City of Sedro-Woolley is in favor of the EV charging solutions provided by PSE’s to expand the Public 
charging program to help meet the charging needs of EV drivers living, working, and visiting businesses in 
our community, while also helping the greater community to meet our own clean future goals. We have very 
few EV charging stations here in Sedro-Woolley, and the need and demand is growing great with citizens 
choosing electric or traditional ICE vehicles for their next vehicle. 
The EV charging solutions provided by PSE’s expanded Public charging program will help meet the 
charging needs of EV drivers living, working, and visiting businesses in our community, while also helping 
the greater community to meet our own clean future goals. 
We support diverse charging installation siting in business districts, residential neighborhoods, parks and 
community center, and believe it’s important to ensure equitable access to transportation electrification and 
its benefits for historically underserved communities.
We appreciate the opportunity to support PSE’s proposed filings and look forward to working with them to 
accelerate the adoption of transportation electrification in Washington.  
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